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Craig, Sondra

From: Connor Glassen <cglassen@gruw.org>
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 2:39 PM
To: ZZ Council Members; khawthorne@scenicbluffs.org
Subject: Writing in Support of REACH Center's Rezoning Efforts 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello,  
 
My name is Connor Glassen and the Community Engagement Coordinator with Great Rivers United Way. I am a 
resident of La Crosse and I am emailing today in support of the work done at Scenic Bluffs Community Health 
Centers and support of the petition to rezone the REACH center in their plan to renovate for dental services to 
meet the growing needs in the La Crosse community.   
 
In 2023, Scenic Bluffs Community Health Centers served close to 1,200 La Crosse County residents, 
demonstrating the need for our Health Center services in the community. Rezoning will allow Scenic Bluffs 
Health Center to provide much needed dental services and co-locate in a building with other partners that will 
offer services to meet legal, housing, and other services for their patients in one location. 
 
It seems to me the best way my counterparts at Scenic Bluffs Community Health can help meet a demand of 
our houseless community. I would like to see more social safety nets and improved efficiency for our 
community and this seems to do both.  
 
Best,  
 
Connor Glassen |  Community Engagement Coordinator  |  Great Rivers United Way  
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